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Pray that God would 
give 18-year-old 
Prince in Burkina 
Faso strength and 
encouragement to 
process his diagnosis 
of a congenital mal-
formation and losing 
his ability to walk.

Pray that God would 
provide godly men 
and women to give 
3-year-old Sarah in 
Brazil the love and 
support she needs to 
grow and thrive in the 
Lord. 

We’re thankful 
that the families in 
Salupao, Indonesia, 
who were affected 
by recent destructive 
winds received 
support from the 
local government to 
rebuild their homes. 

Pray for healing for 
Jacob, Jenifer and 
Sylivia in Uganda as 
they each suffer from 
epilepsy.

Pray for wisdom 
and guidance for 
the doctors in 
Bangladesh as they 
work to diagnose 
what is causing a 
Survival Program 
implementer’s baby to 
be so ill. 

Pray that God would 
give 5-year-old 
Matias and his family 
in Colombia strength 
and courage as Matias 
continues receiving 
chemotherapy.

Pray that God would 
help Theeban in Sri 
Lanka recover from 
his operation. Pray for 
grace and strength.

Pray that God would 
ensure baby Nelson’s 
surgery in Kenya goes 
well, and that he has a 
quick recovery.

Pray for peace, safety, 
healing and comfort 
for Ritha in Tanzania 
as she prepares to 
travel for a brain 
operation.

Pray for Compassion’s 
efforts to network with 
local churches in low- 
and middle-income 
countries to identify 
vulnerable children to 
eradicate child labor.

Pray that God would 
heal Vanessa’s 
mother’s knees and 
back as she works to 
provide for her family 
in Bolivia.

Please pray for 
wisdom for the 
doctors in the 
Philippines as they 
diagnose and treat 
Priscilla’s condition.

Please pray for 
resolution to 
conflict in Ethiopia, 
peace in the region 
and sufficient 
nourishment for 
Ethiopian families 
suffering from food 
insecurity.

Pray for comfort, 
healing and peace 
for Esmeralda in 
El Salvador as she 
receives treatment 
for her urinary tract 
infection and anemia. 

Pray that God 
would heal Trishna 
in Bangladesh and 
enable her to make a 
full recovery.

Pray that God 
would protect and 
keep Nathanael 
and his friends in 
Ecuador safe as they 
sometimes travel up 
to five hours to get to 
school.

Pray that God would 
continue to heal 
and enable Annie, 
Piyamary and Ying 
from the Thailand 
national office to 
make a full recovery.

Pray for 9-year-old 
Vestine and 7-year-
old Felicien in 
Rwanda as they both 
recover and heal from 
their injuries. 
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We’re thankful 
that 17 children 
and their families 
in Buenaventura, 
Colombia, are 
recovering from 
the heavy rains that 
damaged their homes. 
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Pray that God 
would restore the 
health of Natariang 
in Indonesia, and 
that she would be 
completely cured 
from bone cancer.

We’re thankful a 
frontline church 
partner in Togo, as 
well as impacted 
families, will receive 
funds to repair 
damage done by a 
storm and fire.

Pray for Odney’s 
family in Haiti as they 
grieve the passing of 
his stepfather.
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Pray that God 
would bring 
emotional, physical 
and psychological 
healing to a child in 
the Philippines who 
suffered from abuse.

Pray for comfort and 
strength for the staff 
and center director’s 
family in Burkina 
Faso as they grieve his 
recent passing.

Pray that God would 
comfort and give 
Danna in Honduras 
the strength she 
needs as she begins 
treatment for her 
leukemia. Pray for 
healing.
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Pray for wisdom 
for the doctors as 
they seek to treat 
Dharshan’s mother 
in Sri Lanka. Pray for 
her complete healing.
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Pray that God 
would bring peace 
and comfort to the 
caregiver of Phillip 
in Uganda, who is 
having an operation 
to remove a cancerous 
tumor.

Pray that God would 
give Joan’s family, 
doctors and center 
staff in Nicaragua 
wisdom as they work 
to get Joan’s diabetes 
and anemia under 
control.
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Pray for our families 
and staff in the border 
regions of Thailand 
affected by political 
unrest in Myanmar 
that has taken the life 
of a child’s father.

Pray that God would 
bring healing and 
strength to the 
frontline church 
partner staff and 
pastors in Ghana who 
are ill.
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